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If you are living with a Traumatic Brain Injury (TBI), or know a survivor, please 

review and share the information below. Traumatic Brain Injuries (TBIs) are often 

referred to by medical professionals as the “Silent Epidemic.” We need your help 

to end the silence!  

 

Applications from TBI survivors are considered on a case by case basis by the TBI 

Fund Committee to determine funding eligibility for short-term therapy, 

treatment, or necessary equipment that is not paid by healthcare insurance. To 

learn more or to submit an application to the TBI Fund, please click here: 

https://scpd.delaware.gov/brain-injury-funds.shtml 

 

The new SCPD Traumatic Brain Injury Fund - Project Gallery is now LIVE and 

accessible from the Information dropdown menu on the SCPD website. Please 

take the time to visit this page to see the type of things that Delaware’s 

Traumatic Brain Injury (TBI) Fund can help Survivors obtain: 

https://scpd.delaware.gov/brainInjuryFund/contentFolder/projectGallery.shtml  

 

Also if you have not yet had the opportunity to view the TBI Survivor Stories on 

the SCPD website please check them out at: 

https://scpd.delaware.gov/yourStory.shtml.  We are sharing these stories of 

Delawareans who ARE the Silent Epidemic  

 

While you are visiting the SCPD website, I hope that you will take the time to 

view the Traumatic Brain Injury Fund - Thank You section of the SCPD website at: 

https://scpd.delaware.gov/brainInjuryFund/contentFolder/tbifThanks.shtml 

 

The Brain Injury Information section of the SCPD website contains Facts, Financial 

Assistance, TBI Information, a list of Resources, Rehabilitation Centers, and 

Support Groups available for Brain Injury Survivors and a Q & A section. This 

section is also available from the “Information” dropdown menu or you can visit 

it quickly by clicking here: https://scpd.delaware.gov/brainInjury.shtml  

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this.  Please share it with social workers, 

case managers, and medical professionals who may want to share this 

information with Survivors and their family.  
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